
From: 
Sent: 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Livingston, Randy (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RSL3); 

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
'efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); Faraglia, Annette (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/ cn=ARF 3) 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Rock Creek-Cresta - Unit 2 . . . 

May 22, 2013 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

Attached please find a letter from Annette Faraglia dated today, May 22nd, in regard to 
the return to service of Unit 2 of the Rock Creek-Cresta Hydroelectric Project, FERC 
Project No. 1962. 

«...» 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Faraglia at 973-7475 or by e-mail at 
ARF3@pge.c0m. 

Redacted 

Redacted 

PG&E Law Department 

Redacted 

Redacted 

5/22/2013 1:55:37 PM 
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